
      
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 

August 5, 2009 
   

 
Ariel Son 
Data Request Response Center 
PacifiCorp 
825 NE Multnomah St., Suite 2000 
Portland, OR  97232 
 

RE:  
Docket No. 07-035-T14 The Solar Incentive Program is a 
pilot program and will gather information on the viability of a 
photo voltaic program funded by the Company, participating 
customers and tax credit. 

 
Dear Ms. Son: 
 

The Commission has reviewed the Report of the Solar Photovoltaic Incentive 
Program submitted on May 27, 2009. 
 
The Report is hereby acknowledged by the Commission. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
/s/ Julie Orchard                         
Commission Secretary 
 
JPO/tab 


